
Erin Elsenheimer

From: Janet Carrillo

Sent: Wednesday, March 9, 2022 4:34 PM

To: Erin Elsenheimer

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] AARP Foundation SCSEP - Suite B104

FYI

Janet A. Carrillo

Social Services Manager

Social Services Division

City of North Port | www.citvofnorthport.com

W: 941.429.3704 | C: 941.286.4826
icarrillo@citvofnorthportc_om

A City where you can "Achieve Anything"

E-mail messages sent or received by City of North Port officials and employees in connection with official City business are public records and subject to

disclosure under the Florida Public Records Act.

From: Haynes, Maxine <MHaynes@aarp.org>

Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2022 6:46 AM

To: Janet Carrillo <jcarrillo@cityofnorthport.com>
Cc: McKee, Gail <gmckee@aarp.org>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] AARP Foundation SCSEP - Suite B104

Hit that pause button. This email is from an external source. Be
careful of any links, attachments, or requests for login information

Janet,

It was an absolute delight for Gail and me meeting you yesterday. Your plans for the building and expanding services sound very exciting and we will be happy

to be a part of it.
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As a government entity, you are eligible to be provided one of program participants for training. As we continue to settle in with Gail, please let us know if you

would like to have this supplemental staff.

To confirm our conversation, we will be discontinuing our use of Suite B104 effective May 7, 2022. We will retain Suite BIOS.

I show that our rent has been paid through March 3, 2022. Please confirm and send an amended invoice for both suites for the next quarter.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you!

Regards,

Mctxine 3-[a\)nes\ Regional Manager)
Workforce Programs | SCSEP

5118 No. 56th Street, Suite 106

Tampa,FL 33610|

E-mail: mhaynes@aarp.org

Cell: 813.215.63131 Fax: 866.742.7060

-AARP Foundation
For a future without senior poverty:

Visit us at: https://www.aam foundation.orq/scsep


